

15205 52nd Avenue S

Seattle, WA 98188

[206] 433.0991

FAX [206] 248.3990

Julie Hedrick, President Association of Professional Flight Attendants 1004 West Euless Boulevard Euless, Texas, 76040

Sara Nelson, President AFA-CWA, AFL-CIO 501 3rd Street NW Washington, DC, 20001

June 11, 2024

Dear President Hedrick and President Nelson,

On behalf of the more than 19,000 engineers, technical workers and pilots who are proud members of the Society of Professional Engineering Employees in Aerospace (SPEEA), IFPTE Local 2001, AFL-CIO, we strongly support your unions' demands for fair contracts.

As union members and part of the flying public, we recognize how AFA-CWA, AFL-CIO, and APFA members contribute directly to the airlines' profits. Your members deserve strong contracts that respect their hard work.

Your union members are standing up to corporate greed that forces flight attendants to fall behind even further compared to their industry peers in terms of pay and benefits.

SPEEA supports you in your fight for:

- Long-term security
- Benefits
- Flexibility
- Livable wages
- Respect

SPEEA, IFPTE Local 2001, AFL-CIO is proud to stand with all of you on the picket line at the Worldwide Day of Action, June 13, and more to show our support.

We are united with you – corporate greed won't fly!

John Dimas

In solidarity,

SPEEA Executive Board Dan Nowlin

President Treasurer Secretary

Chris Streckfus Mike Arrington David Garrett Jeffrey Forbes

MW Vice President NW Vice President NW Vice President NW Vice President

L24-099



Rvan Rule